
 

TOWN OF PALM BEACH 
Information for Town Council Meeting on February 8, 2022 

 
TO:  Mayor and Town Council 

 

FROM: Kirk W. Blouin, Town Manager 

 

RE:  Approval of Town Manager Compensation 

 

DATE:  January 27, 2022 

              

 

This memo is a follow-up to the performance evaluations I received from the Mayor and Town 

Council.  Historically, there has not been a determined salary range for the Town Manager.  

However, under the current Performance Pay Chart for Town employees, I would be eligible for 

6% salary increase.  This increase would place my salary in the 70th percentile for our market 

comparables.  I respectfully request that this salary increase be applied to my base salary. 
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